
 

 

 

 

 
Please Register for Munch-a-Lunch and Konstella 

 
PAC is pleased to bring back our popular fundraising hot lunch program to begin our 2022/23 school 
year. We will have our first hot lunch (FreshSlice Pizza) on Friday, Oct 7.  We ask all parents to sign 
up an account on Munch-a-Lunch making Hot Lunch and other fundraising purchases fast and easy.   
 
NEW USER REGISTRATION: 
1. Go to https://munchalunch.com/schools/Ferris/ 
2. Click the “Register Here” button and “Yes” Ferris is your school.   
3. Enter your name, email address, and create a password.  Click on “Create my account”. 
4. Once registered, you will be logged into the Munch-a-Lunch website and save your preferred 
contact options.  Click on “Save and Continue”. 
5. Please add your students by clicking on the “Add a Child” or below the “My Family” 
menu tab in order to proceed. Once your students have been added to the system, you will 
be able to place lunch orders immediately by clicking the “Order Lunch” menu tab. 
 
OLD USERS: Before ordering, please update your child's grade & classroom for 2022-23. 
 
Important Notes: We only accept credit card as a method of payment. If an order is NOT PAID for by 
the due date, the system will automatically CANCEL your order.  ORDERS are DUE and CLOSED 5-
9 days before the hot lunch day.  There are no refunds as this is a PAC fundraising program. Your 
support is greatly appreciated and all the funds collected go towards supporting school programs, 
resources, and equipment.   
 
Furthermore, to streamline all official PAC communications with our parent community, we request 
that at least one parent from each family sign up a Konstella account (for free) so as not to miss out 
on any important PAC information.  Registered Ferris users can easily access all PAC meeting 
minutes, events announcements, sign up for and track volunteering positions, and communicate within 
Ferris Konstella community.  You can also download Konstella App onto your smartphone for 
convenient usage! 
 
Information on Konstella and registration steps can be found at  
http://ferris.sd38.bc.ca/parent-advisory-council/konstella. 
Use this URL to register without being invited.  https://www.konstella.com/cd/bG5Tgb  
Please use Invitation Code bG5Tgb to register via Konstella App. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at ferrispac@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you for your continued support in making Ferris an unified strong community. 

Mr. N. Campbell, Principal 

 

Ms. J. Ng, Vice Prinipal 

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 38  (RICHMOND) 

W. D. FERRIS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
7520 Sunnymede Crescent, Richmond, B.C. V6Y 2V8 

Tel. 604-668-6538     Fax 604-668-6544 
 

 


